
 

 

 
WATER QUALITY ADVISORY RESCINDED 

October 6, 2025 
The District of Lake Country, in consultation with Interior Health, has RESCINDED the WATER QUALITY 
ADVISORY that was put in place on Oct 2nd for your property. Please see the map below for the affected 
properties.  

 
Recent testing and monitoring have shown no bacteria are present within the distribution network and 
disinfection (chlorine) levels are normal. Customers are encouraged to run a cold water tap for five 
minutes to flush their household plumbing.   
 
We appreciate your cooperation, and we apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. If you 
have any questions, contact the Utilities Department at the District of Lake Country or visit the District 
Website, www.lakecountry.bc.ca.  
 
Utilities Department    250-766-6677  Engineering@lakecountry.bc.ca 
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